
Exciting News
Hello Warrior,

Waldorf has exciting, historic news to share with you. As of December 1, 2022, the control of
Waldorf University has changed from the Columbia Southern Education Group and the Mayes
Family to the Waldorf Lutheran College Foundation. Waldorf University is now locally owned and
has returned to its not-for-profit, institutionally owned, faith-based roots.

As president of your university, I invite you to participate in giving annually, each and every year,
both now and in the future. The power of thousands of gifts of varying sizes each year from
alumni, parents, and friends provides a huge boost to institutional quality. Your annual gift
support will be an important source of funding what will fuel our continuing growth.

The future is ours to take. It is time for leaders like yourself to lead. Your current and future
support will be vital to our success. Please make a gift contribution now that reflects your ability
and love for Waldorf, by the end of this calendar year if possible or by the end of our fiscal year
which is June 30, 2023. Thank you so much for your consideration and response to this request
that I humbly make on behalf of Waldorf and all the students we serve.



Send a check to the Waldorf Lutheran College Foundation, 106 South 6 th Street, Forest City, IA
50436 or use the following link to make your gift online. http://waldorffoundation.org/
 
Best,
 
President Bob
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